
  

 

 

 

5th edition of the political science conference 

 ‘Belgium: State of the Federation’ 

Tuesday 20 December 2016 @ Ghent University 

 
Call for papers 

 
The two Belgian political science associations – Vereniging voor Politieke Wetenschappen and 

Association belge francophone de science politique – organize their fifth conference on ‘Belgium: The 

State of the Federation’. This conference will again be an excellent opportunity to discuss results of 

political science research on Belgium with colleagues working on similar research domains. We 

welcome papers that deal with any aspect of politics in Belgium. Topics could include electoral and 

party politics, issues of political representation, social and economic questions, institutional reform, 

policy-making analyses, etc. Analyses could focus at any policy level (including the local, European 

and international level).  Both studies with a specific focus on the situation in (or the role of) Belgium 

and studies that compare Belgium in international perspective are possible.  

Please send a paper proposal to bram.wauters@ugent.be by 1 October at the latest. 

 

The organizing committee:  

Bram Wauters, Kristof Steyvers, Carl Devos, Nicolas Bouteca, Gilles Pittoors, Sofie Marien and Min 

Reuchamps 
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